
Jesick, Matthew (OP) 

From: 	 Greenberg, Judi (DCPL) 
Sent: 	 Monday, November 20, 2017 2:17 PM 
To: 	 Jesick, Matthew (OP) 
Cc: 	 Mecks, Joi (DCPL) 
Subject: 	 RE: Zoning Commission Review of Phase 2 of the Wharf - Zoning Commission Case 

11-03J 

Matt, 
DCPL is in the process of planning for a new Southwest neighborhood library. Those plans are taking into consideration a 
wide range of factors including the impact of planned development projects including phase 2 of the Wharf. Based on 
our review, we are confident that the new library will be able to accommodate the impacts of this' development project. 

Thanks, 

Judi Greenberg 
Director of Strategic Planning 
DC Public Library 
1990 K St, NW Suite 500 
Washington, DC 20006 
(202)727-4919 
judi.greenberg@dc.gov   

1 

ZONING COMMISSION
District of Columbia

Case No. 11-03J

Deleted

ZONING COMMISSION
District of Columbia
CASE NO.11-03J
EXHIBIT NO.79


	00000001

